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Thu 10/10/2019 12:05 

 

Dear Leaseholder, 

 

Please find attached your invitation from the Management Team to this 

quarters residents meeting which once again will be held at the local 

Toby Carvery. 

 

Your invitation includes a draft agenda,if you have any questions you 

would like addressed and you are unable to attend please email them to 

treehouse@brenleypark.co.uk for a response. 

 

I have also included a copy of our code of conduct to ensure the meeting 

is conducted in the spirit of which all opinions can be heard. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the 15th and if you need any further 

assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

-- 

Anita Poley 

Administration Assistant 
Treehouse Property Management Services Ltd 

 


